
Tubular Heat Transfer Services.

Curran Continues to Serve Customers 
and Protect Its Workers and Staff.

To Our Valued Customers:

Despite spread of COVID-19, coronavirus, Curran International remains 
committed to meeting customer needs and to maintaining the safe work 
practices outlined by heath officials and government agencies.

Curran International continues ongoing shop and field operations in support 
of the 16 critical infrastructure sectors, as defined in CISA Directive of the 
Department of Homeland Security. 

Curran International has implemented strict new operating protocols; 
adjusted work schedules, instituted daily employee health screenings, and 
has made available additional personal protective equipment to help ensure 
the health and welfare of our shop and field teams. 

Curran International office and administrative functions have been shifted to 
remote work locations.

You can reach your Curran International contact via email, or by calling 
281.339.9993 during normal business hours. 

We wish everyone across our global network the best. 

Alex Barre
Corporate Vice President


